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Nancy Wilson

From: Clare Keys <request-697547-08f1a23f@whatdotheyknow.com>
Sent: 09 October 2020 18:43
To: complaintsandinformation
Subject: Freedom of Information request - Children with detained parents

Categories: Actioned TW

Dear Enfield Council, 
 
Please could information be sent electronically to the above email address. 
In the past 5 years, how many children (under age 18 years, who are UK citizens or have leave to remain 
in UK) were placed in county care due to one or more parents being detained by the Home Office relating 
to their immigration status? 
If relevant, how many of these children were reunited with parents after the parental detention? 
 
Thank you for your time 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Clare Keys 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Please use this email address for all replies to this request: 
request-697547-08f1a23f@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
Is complaintsandinformation@enfield.gov.uk the wrong address for Freedom of Information requests to 
Enfield Council? If so, please contact us using this form: 
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/change_request/new?body=enfield_council 
 
Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and 
copyright policies: 
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/officers 
 
For more detailed guidance on safely disclosing information, read the latest advice from the ICO: 
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/ico-guidance-for-authorities 
 
Please note that in some cases publication of requests and responses will be delayed. 
 
If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your 
organisation's FOI page. 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 


